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Date:    December 20, 2023      
 
To:    Board of Trustees 
 
From:    Trish Murray-Elliott, Trustee 
 
Originator(s):   Trish Murray-Elliott, Trustee, PSBAA Representative 
 
Subject:   PSBAA Update, December 2023 

 
Purpose: 
For information. 
 
Background: 
Advocate Newsletter was emailed to everyone on December 15, 2023. 
 
Highlights:  Going forward, only one newsletter per month as of January, 2024, at end of each 
month. 
 
Info on upcoming PSBC events in February, April and 2024 Spring General Assembly and 
links to register. 
 
Link to Alberta Budget 2024 Consultation Survey. 
 
Notice that National Congress on Rural Education in Canada is ending due to steady decline 
in attendance and participation. 
 
Virtual Holiday Card emailed December 14, 2023. 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
Not applicable.  

https://public-schools.ab.ca/event/2024-february-psbc-meeting/
https://public-schools.ab.ca/event/april-psbc-meeting/
https://public-schools.ab.ca/event/psbaa-spring-general-assembly/
https://your.alberta.ca/budget-2024/survey_tools/budget-2024-survey

